
 

 

ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

The Cyprus Securities and Exchange Commission (“the CySEC”) for precautionary reasons, 
announces that it postpones all certification examinations scheduled to take place between 13 
March and 27 March 2020, due to the confirmed cases of the COVID-19 in Cyprus. 
 
Candidates who have registered for the above exams will be informed for the new exam dates 
at a later stage. 
 
For further information, contact CySEC via the following email address: 
certifications@cysec.gov.cy. 
 
Nicosia, 12 March 2020 
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